Wimbledon is in danger of being cancelled as we need 20 students to make the trip happen and we have 17. I have to make the decision by the end of next week Friday 08 March. This is your last chance to express interest in the trip and get permission slips and £30 deposits in. If I don't have 20 students by the end of next week I am afraid we cannot run Wimbledon. If you are coming on the trip please encourage anyone else who you think may want to come. Letters available from the PE office and from Miss Perring.